
Good morning, members of the Vermont house Judiciary Committee:  

As the Committee prepares to again take up the issue of S.141,  I wanted to 

call the attention of each of you to this article that was published on 

VTDigger.org last evening about the implications for that piece of legislation 

carried by the recent ruling of the Vermont Supreme Court with respect to 

involuntary treatment for mental illness.  

Here's a link to the article:  

 

http://vtdigger.org/2015/04/13/court-ruling-on-involuntary-treatment-could-

have-bearing-on-gun-bill/ 

As the process moves forward, I would like to take this opportunity to state, for 

the record, that I am absolutely and adamantly opposed to any new gun related 

legislation in Vermont. Thanks for your attention in this matter.  

Respectfully,  

Eddie Garcia 

St. Johnsbury 
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